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Dexter Axle Company 2900 Industrial Parkway East Elkhart, IN 46516

Phone: (574) 295-7888 www.dexteraxle.com Fax: (574) 295-8666

Date: December 9, 2021

Subject: Obsolescence of Hydraulic Anti-Lock Brakes on Torflex® Medium Duty Axles

Due to low customer demand, Dexter will no longer offer ABS with Hydraulic Drum Brakes on Medium Duty Torflex® Axles. 

Affected axle models and descriptions are listed below. 

AXLE MODELS DESCRIPTION

#13G 10,000 lb. capacity Torflex®  - #13 General Duty

#13D 10,000 lb. capacity Torflex® - #13 Heavy Duty

#14T 10,000 lb. capacity Torflex® - #14 Triple Axle

 

Dexter's Medium Duty Spring Axles with Hydraulic Drum Brakes still offer an ABS option for customers seeking compliance with FMVSS 
Code 121. 

Customers seeking to replace a Medium Duty Torflex® Axle assembly, already built with Hydraulic ABS, will need to do so with a non-ABS 
product. Although complete axle assemblies will no longer be available, we will still offer replacement parts such as brake assemblies, 
drums, and ABS sensors. 

For more information on Dexter's Medium Duty Torflex® Axles, please reference the Dexter Medium Duty Catalog (LIT-123-00). 

Please reference the Dexter Parts Kit Catalog (LIT-119-00) for more information on aftermarket service parts. 

Please contact your Dexter account manager for additional information and further assistance. 

Mark Nave
Product Manager


